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Upcoming events

Monday 25th April
Year 5 swimming

Grassroots after school club

Tuesday 26th April
Y5 Trip to Black Sheep Fitness

Academy

Wednesday 27th April
Year 6 Boosters

KS2 Choir

Thursday 28th April
Grassroots after school club

Friday 29th April
Year 4 Egyptian Day

Military Child Purple Day
SSOC Y2 Multiskills lunchtime

Girls football training

Monday 2nd May
BANK HOLIDAY

Wednesday 4th May
Year 6 Boosters

KS2 Choir

Thursday 5thMay
Grassroots after school club

Friday 6th May
SSOC Y2 Multiskills lunchtime

Girls football training

Doorstep Stories
We were fortunate to have Doorstep Stories in school working with our Y1 and
Y4 classes. Following this, they visited many of our families ‘on their doorsteps’ to
share and co-created their own stories. We now know that these stories will be
shared as part of the Doorstep Stories project at The Word on Monday 11th
April. It would be lovely to see some of our children there. If any of our families
want to attend, places can be booked via The Word website:
https://theworduk.org/whats-on/family-doorstep-stories/
Doorstep Stories were so impressed with our children, they want to come back
into school after the Easter break and read the stories that were created to the
children! They are also creating audio versions of the stories too, and these will
be shared across the school.
Easter cafes
We are aware that a number of cafes and restaurants have free meals for kids
during the break. The list of places is on the back of this newsletter.
Easter Egg Competition
Well done and thank you to all the children who entered into our Easter Egg
competition. They were all amazing!
Stations of the Cross
Our Year 6 pupils led the Stations of the Cross service this morning, with our
choir performing a spine tingling version of ‘At the Foot of the Cross’. Well done
everyone.
Military Child Purple Day
April is the Month of the Military Child. We will be celebrating this by asking
children to wear something purple on their uniform on Friday, April 29th. This
could be a ribbon, hair bow, badge, socks etc.
SSOC Multiskills
Our SSOC team have looked at their survey and will lead
multi skills sessions for Y2 every Friday lunchtime. A
letter explaining the sessions has been shared with
families.
Head Boy and Girl
Millie and Declan have been officially fired from their
roles as Head Girl and Boy! I am proud to announce Rio and Riley as our final
Head Girl and Boy of the year.
Dogs
Just a reminder that we ask that dogs are kept outside the school grounds when
collecting your child. Thank you.
Playground
Pupils will come back to some new playground equipment after the Easter break!
Very exciting!!!

https://theworduk.org/whats-on/family-doorstep-stories/


Movie Night
Movie night last week was very popular, with the children singing their hearts out
to Encanto. I have to say that it is the best behaved Movie Night we have ever
had, and the children were a credit. So proud!

Thanks again for your continued support this term. It has again been a difficult
one with both continuing staff and pupil absence due to Covid, chicken pox,
scarlet fever, sickness bugs etc. I am, as always, proud of our school community
and the way we rally around for the best for our
children.

Have a lovely Easter break, and see you back on
the 25th!

Take care,
Mr P Craig
Headteacher


